## IROQUOIS CENTRAL HIGH SCHOOL "STRIVING TO BE THE BEST"

ANNE H. OBERSHEIMER Assistant Principal (Ext 7500) (716) 995-2442



DOUGLAS BEETOW Assistant Principal (Ext 7300) (716) 995-2453

DENNIS G. KENNEY Principal (Ext 7000) (716) 995-2440

October 2012

## Dear Parent/Guardian:

Since last year the Iroquois School District has utilized the eSchoolData Parent Portal as a communication tool to enhance and increase parent involvement in their child's education. This has been extremely successful and the feedback has been very favorable.

If you do not have a Parent Portal account, we encourage you to please establish an account by logging into the website www.iroquoiscsd.org. Once on the website continue through to the Parent Portal and the instructions are easy to follow.

Last year you received paper copies of your child's progress reports and report cards in the mail. In an effort to reduce duplication and as a cost saving measure we would like to know if you would like to continue receiving these copies in the mail. If you do wish to continue receiving these paper copies please return this form to the Student Support Services Office at your child's school.

I would like to continue to receive paper copies of report cards and progress reports for:	
Student's Name	Grade
Student's Name	Grade
Signature of Parent/Guardian	ate
Address	
This form must be returned to Student Support Services in your child's school.	